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End of Life Notice for PSA-14-10-S0-07 and PSA-14-04-S0-07 
Products 
 

 

September 23, 2019 

Effective immediately, the following products have reached their end of life and will no longer be 
sold by Codan Communications. 

• PSA-14-10-S0-07 Battery Charger, 14.7V,10A,SLA 

• PSA-14-04-S0-07 Battery Charger,14.7VDC,4A,SLA 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you, but Codan is unable to provide a last-
time buy of these products. Please contact your Codan Sales Representative to see if the 
PSC-12-10-00-01 Battery Charger, 12VDC, 10A will work for you. 

As always, we are very grateful to our loyal customers and regret any difficulties that 
discontinuation of these battery chargers may cause.  

Contact the Codan Communications Sales Department at LMRsales@codancomms.com if you 
have any questions about this notice or require any further product information. 
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